
Draft Minutes from the May 25, 2021 WCDC meeting 

 
Members Present: Tim Crampton, Linda Crampton, Peggy Reichert, Rick Stephens, Lois Phillips,  
                              Chuck Price 
Guest: Greg Phillips 
 
Chuck read the minutes from the September 2020 meeting and the special Feb 3, 2021 meeting. At the 
February 2021 meeting the group approved purchasing a new tarp for the covered wagon for $198 from 
C + C Tarps in Athena. Both sets of minutes and the current financial report passed unanimously. We 
have $259.50 in the City budget line item, $745 in a special account as a refund from Main Street 
Lighting and $2248.17 in the Brick Fund.  
 
A motion was made and passed unanimously to pay Brian Freels of Athena $285 for his fabrication 
work on the seven new banner arms and Rack + Maintennance of College Place $100 to powder coat 
the new banner arms.  
 
A motion was made and passed unanimously to authorize Chuck to purchase two new American flags 
spending not more than $150.  
 
A motion was made and passed unanimously to pay Hunter Lantz up to $100 for labor removing the 
huge, woody lavender plants, weeding and planting new perenial flowers at the Heritage Wall.  
 
A motion was made and passed unanimously to authorize Linda Crampton to spend up to $300 for new 
perenial flowers to be planted in front of the Heritage Wall.  
 
Tim read a request of resignation from the WCDC by Jim Davis. Jim did state that he was more than 
happy to help us complete different tasks around town. A motion was made and passed to accept Jim's 
resignation.  
 
Linda suggested that we put out a request for more volunteers to join the WCDC. It was decided that 
the monthly City newsletter would be a good way to advertize this goal.  
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 7 pm. at the Memorial Hall.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  


